
Playstation: the Autorité considers that the

commitments proposed by Sony do not adequately

address the identified competition concerns. 
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As part of a litigation procedure before the Autorité de la concurrence, Sony had

proposed commitments to address the competition concerns identified by the

Investigation Services.
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